
 

  

 

 

 

 

22.03.2018 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

RE: M/V Seago Bremerhaven V.1805 Omit Haifa 1st Call 

 

We regret to inform you that M/V Seago Bremerhaven V.1805 will omit Haifa due to 

congestion caused by Haifa's port sanctions. 

Kindly note that the vessel will not perform its first call at Haifa and will proceed to 

Alexandria. Import and export are planned to be performed in the 2nd call. 

 

Revised estimated times of arrival: 

Alexandria:     24.03.2018 

Haifa 2nd call: 27.03.2018 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused due to reasons beyond our control. 

Should you require more information, please contact A.M.A offices. 

 

Always at Your Service, 

Associated Maritime Agencies A.M.A LTD 

As Agent Only 

 

 

 

 

 


